
Alumni Weekend, Class of 1995  

June 26-29, 2025!  

 

 

Dear [Name],  

 

June 2025 marks 30 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College!  

 

A group of us from the class of 1995 are currently working on Alumni Weekend and our class 

reunion. Join us on-campus and share this milestone with your L&C classmates! 

 

Being part of the reunion is as easy as 1-2-3: 

 

1. Save the Date! Get the reunion on your summer calendar and make it something to look 

forward to. Stay on-campus in one of the residence halls, join our class events Friday and 

Saturday night, and enjoy reconnecting with old friends and favorite professors. 

 

2. Get Connected! It’s time to return to Palatine Hill and reconnect. Head over to the 

Alumni Weekend page to learn about registration.  Visit our class page and follow the LC 

alumni on Facebook or Instagram. 

 

3. Reach out to your friends! In touch with your 1995 classmates? Encourage them to join 

us for all of the fun. Did you know all the yearbooks are online? Take a spin through the 

past and get excited to come back! 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, our planning group is having a great time putting this 

weekend together. Contact our Class Coordinator, Amanda Valley, avalley@lclark.edu or 503-

768-7941.  

 

Alumni Weekend is not just for the class of 1995, but for all classes coming together to 

reminisce, reconnect, and reflect on our time at Lewis & Clark. Let’s celebrate together in June 

and reconnect on our campus that we once called home! 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all in June!  

 

Your Class of 1995 Team, 

 

Ilka Bailey, Kit Galloway, and Melissa Froehle 

https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/
https://college.lclark.edu/offices/alumni/reunions/1995/
https://www.facebook.com/lewisandclarkalumni
https://www.instagram.com/lc.alumni/
https://specialcollections.lclark.edu/items/show/9190
mailto:avalley@lclark.edu

